
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Monday, November 18, 2024. 

______ This year the theme of the Reflections Art Contest is “Accepting Imperfection”.   
Gateway artists, this is a chance to express your creativity through dance choreography, 
film production, literature, music composition, photography, or visual arts. For more 
information go to the Gateway PTSA website. Check out the posters with the QR code for 
the submission form. To enter, email your artwork with the submission form to the PTSA 
president (president@gatewayptsa.org) by November 24. 

______ Let’s make the hallways safe for everyone by walking on the right, avoiding pushing, 
and not linking arms with friends. It’s important to keep the flow of traffic moving and to 
respect each other’s personal space. We all have a role to play in hallway safety!  

______ Do you like making videos, and want to create an innovative how-to-video about 
composting at Gateway? We are starting a brand new composting program at Gateway on 
January 6th! Submissions must be received by 8pm on December 18th. Please check out 
the flyer near the Guardian Kiosk for more info. 

______ Hello, Gateway Guardians! Builders Club is tomorrow  in Mr. Rentko's room (304) 
right after school. Anyone is welcome into this club, so please come by with some friends 
to learn how to receive volunteer hours and participate in our gobble-gobble energizer and 
service projects. We hope to see you there! 

______ Fiber Arts Club meets after school today in room B122.  Hope to see you there. 

______ Join the Boardgame and Chess Club today from 3 - 4 pm in the Commons, where 
you can have fun, make new friends, and challenge yourself with a variety of games!  

______ Study Club meets today after school in the Library.  Plan to stay until 4 pm and 
remember to sign up for the Activity Bus if you need a ride home. 

______ Attention Student Athletes: please pay your sports participation fee online or bring 
cash or check to the Office.  Congratulations on making your teams!   

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 
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